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EMERGENCY MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF 

THE CITY OF HOMEWOOD, ALABAMA 

July 6, 2020 
 

 The City Council of the City of Homewood, Alabama convened in Emergency 
Session on Monday, July 6, 2020 at City Hall at 2:00 p.m.   

The meeting was called to order by President Wright at 2:05 p.m., after which the 
pledge of allegiance was given. 

 Upon Roll Call, the following were present: Britt Thames, Mike Higginbotham, 
Walter Jones, Barry Smith, Alex Wyatt, Jennifer Andress, John Hardin, and Peter Wright 
constituting a quorum of Council members. Andrew Wolverton logged into the meeting 
via Zoom. Also present were: Mike Kendrick, City Attorney; and Melody Salter, City 
Clerk; and J.J. Bischoff, Chief of Staff. Absent: Andy Gwaltney and Patrick McCluksy.   

 The sole item on the Agenda was Item No. 01.06.20 – Request for consideration 
of extending a city wide curfew – President Wright.  

 President Wright asked Mayor Scott McBrayer to address the Council. 

 Mayor Scott McBrayer addressed the Council regarding this item.  

 Captain Ben Sutton of the Police Department addressed the Council regarding this 
item.  

 The Council then held discussion regarding this item.  

At this time, Mr. Kendrick presented the following Resolution for the Council’s 
consideration. 

Resolution No. 20-79 

(A Resolution extending and amending the city wide curfer for 9:00 p.m. to 4:30 a.m. and set to expire 
on June 9, 2020 at 4:30 a.m.) 

Councilor Wolverton moved for the adoption and enrollment of Resolution No. 
20-79.  Councilor Thames seconded the motion.  

President Wright asked if the Council had any questions or comments regarding 
the motion. There was no response from the Council.  

On a voice vote, the motion carried on a vote of 7-2. Councilors Jones and 
Higginbotham voted no.   
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 There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting was, on a 
motion duly made, adjourned at 3:03 p.m.    


